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Prayer Corner

 Those in the fellowship that are unwell or 

recovering from surgery: Margaret Bright, Jean Mills, 
Roman York, David Pearce, Do Mortimore, Pauline 
Jones, Margaret Grant, Muriel Brewster, Cath Brown, 
Mavis Oliver & others


 For David & Kerri Muir as they settle down in L.A, 
California


 Those involved in organising and preparing for 
the By Faith Event


 BUGB - Fairtrade Fortnight - ‘Abolish the Unfair 
Banana’ is their campaign this year. Pray for justice 
for those at the sharp end of the supply chain, the 
struggling farmers & workers, that they may get a 
fair deal


 BMS - International Mission Centre - For the 
different groups that come to the centre for training 
& conferences, that they will feel welcome & 
encounter the presence of God


If you would like prayer after the service please go to 
front of the church where someone from the prayer team 

will be. 

If for any reason you need to leave during 
the service, then that is fine. But it would 
be great if you could stay for tea & coffee 

after the service. 

If you would like to join us for a time of 
prayer before the service then please join 

us from 10:20am in the prayer room.

Today’s Services

10:30 - Chris Grant will be leading & speaking 
during our time of worship


18:30 - Joint Service at Shirehampton Methodist 
Church

Newsletter Contact Information

Publicity: Jess Brown  

Please note the deadline for items to be included in 
the next issue is Thursday
!

07952142389  
jclbrown@live.co.uk
!

If you have not received a newsletter please let me 
know or if you would like it via email then please 

contact me. 

Need help or information and don’t know 
who to contact? Well here are some helpful 
numbers


Minister: Rev Chris Grant 
0117 982 9400  
chris.grant@shirehamptonbaptistchurch.org


Please be mindful that Chris’ day off is 
Saturday 

Secretary: Cath Brown 
07952137478


Treasurer: Ben Hamar  
07973313469


Elder: Tony Macqueen 
0117 985 7921

Points of Contact

Welcome to this Morning’s Family Service, 
it is great to see you here. We hope you 

enjoy the time we spend together in 
worship, teaching and prayer. 

If you are new today please speak to a steward 
who greeted you this morning and introduce 

yourself.

‘Getting Closer to God, Closer to 
Each Other & Closer to the 

Community.’

mailto:jclbrown@live.co.uk
mailto:jclbrown@live.co.uk


 

Today’s Reading 
Galatians 3:26 - 4:7


7 ‘You are no longer a slave, but a son: and 
since you are a son, God has also made you 

an heir.’

Dates for your Diary!
Friday 7th Mar Women’s Day of Prayer at 
Shirehampton Methodist Church at 14:30!
Monday 10th Mar Leaders Meeting at the Manse 
19:30!
Monday 10th Mar Women’s Bright Hour in the Church 
at 14:30 

Date Leading Preaching

02/03

Ruth Muir  
No Turning Back

Ben Hamar  
Galatians 4:8 - 20

Cath Brown 
Cotswold

Pete Mann

09/03
Caroline Brown 
Children Born of Promise

Chris Grant 
Galatians 4:21 - 28

Focus on Mission

16/03

Tony& Heather’s 
Home Group  
Freedom in Christ

Chris Grant 
Galatians 5:1 - 15

Chris Grant Prayer & Communion

What’s on this week

Tuesday 25th Mainly Music is on from 9:00 - 
11:00, John & Beryl’s Home Group meet as 
arranged, Worship Resourcing Group meet in 
the link at 19:30

Wednesday 26th Women’s Bright Hour meet in 
the Church at 14:30, Central Home Group meet 
in the Link at 19:45 

Thursday 27th Everyday Men meet in the link at 
19:30  

Date 23/02 02/03 09/03

Steward
Pete & 
Elaine 
Mann

John & Beryl 
Roylance

Mavis 
Oliver & 
Florrie 
Morgan

Tea & 
Coffee

Young 
People

Colin & 
Muriel 
Bolton

Tony & 
Heather 
Macqueen

Tech 
Team

David 
Collard & 
Lizzie Muir

David 
Collard & 
Lizzie Muir

Ben Hamar

Prayer 
Team

Tony & 
Heather 
Macqueen

Elaine Mann 
& Cath 
Brown

Denise 
Parsons & 
Jean Mills

The Shirehampton Generation 
Choir will be joining us on the 
evening of Sunday 30th March 
to round off our ‘By Faith’ 
weekend. Do invite friends and 
neighbours to what should be 
an enjoyable and relaxed end 
to the weekend celebrations.Church Leaders and Officers (Treasurer and 

Secretary) are elected at our AGM. Cath 
Brown has indicated that she will be 
standing down from her role as Secretary 
this year and so we need to elect her 
replacement. If you are a church member 
you need to prayerfully consider if you are 
being called to become a Church Leader, 
Secretary or to nominate someone for one 
of these roles.  If you would like to know 
more about the roles please speak to Chris 
or one of the Leaders. Nomination forms 
are available on the table at the top of the 
gallery these need to be returned by THIS 
Tuesday 25th February for Church Secretary 
& Tuesday 11th March for Church Leader.

Please remember all members are responsible for 
inviting family to the Celebration, being sure to 

notify Beryl Roylance if they are coming for catering 
purposes.

If you know of someone who 
may be able to make use of 
a motorised wheelchair, 
please speak to Chris or 
Margaret Bright.

Details about booking can be found in the leaflets that 
are available on the table at the top of the gallery. If 
you are a church member and wish to attend as a 
church delegate, please see Cath or Chris.

Shirehampton 
Methodist 
Church our 
holding this 
years World 
of Prayer at 
14:30.


